Upper Valley Turning Club

General Meeting Minutes

1/17/2015

Attendees: Approximately 13 members.
 

1. The May meeting was reschedule from to May 2nd.  The demonstration will be provided by Mike Foster a preview of his demo for the NE Turning Symposium. 


2. We are attempting to line up Beth Ireland for either April or June.  The cost for the entire day will be $600.  The maximum number of people allowed to attend will be 25.  We need to find out what type of Lathe she requires.


3. Several Club Logos were presented.  The general consensus was the logo with the two state outlines with a turning tool overlaid under the name.     


4. It will be attempted to get Johannes Michelsen to demonstrate for the March Meeting.


5. The club purchase a video camera which was used for the first time to record Ron Pouliot’s presentation.  This presentation will be posted on the Club website.  A protection plan was purchased with the camera.


6. The Tracy Library in New London has asked the club to present another display in the June timeframe.


7. We had two new members sign up at this meeting.  

